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The guidance in the new national planning policy framework has been changed has made it impossible for local planning
authorities to voice concerns stating they should support planning applications for all forms of renewable and low carbon
development. 
(so what chance have local peoples views got of being heard and listened to)
The upheaval this development this is going to cause for our community is going to be huge, From affecting our diverse
wildlife to the increased carbon footprint with the vast amounts HGV's going through our country Roads.
It has been mentioned the panels are going to be ethically sourced this will not be the case, all these panels will be
produced in China and all the Lithium will be mined by Ethnic groups who will be paid peanuts for Producing which is
criminal.
we are going to used guinea pigs as this technology is a first the size of the structures be a blot on the landscape
visionally for many years to come as they be seen from A1041.
Benefits none for the local community the only people benefitting out this are the Landowner, Solar Farm Developer, and
the Chinese government who will be rubbing their hands with glee at all the money they are going to Make.


